
university public event

Housewarming for the
„World Relations“ research building
The University of Erfurt invites all university members to a first visit to the "World Relations" 
research building on Monday, 10 July 2023, from 12 noon. On this day, they will have the 
opportunity to visit the new building during guided tours at 12.30 and 13.30 and to talk to the 
research groups and institutions that will be housed there in the future. 

These then invite you to other events of their own in the course of the week – including the 
Max-Weber-Kolleg's summer party and the awarding of doctoral hats to doctoral candidates on 
10 July; the Institute for Planetary Health Behaviour's "Science Aperitivo" on 11 July; a reading 
with music organised by the Theological Research Centre on 12 July and the farewell ceremony 
for Brandt School students on 13 July.
On Thursday, 13 July, at 1 pm, there will be another opportunity to take part in a guided tour of 
the building.

The official inauguration of the research building with guests from politics, business, science 
and society will take place on 18 October 2023 from 12 noon. 

Up-to-date information about the research building and the announced events can be found on 
our research building website:
www.uni-erfurt.de/en/universitaet/aktuelles/meilensteine/new-research-building
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